
Partner with

in supporting

Amherst County

Donate to gift card fund by April’s Third Thursday (4/18)

Gift cards will be donated to the  Department of Social Services 

Contact Jennifer with questions - teameaton1@gmail.com



Leadership Amherst Supports Amherst County’s Foster Families 
 
HOW TO PARTICIPATE: 

 
1. Reach out to a member of Leadership Amherst to make a pledge TODAY! 

 

Dylan Bishop 434-946-9421 dmbishop@countyofamherst.com 

Anne May 434-661-8224 amay@sbc.edu 

   

   

   

 
2. There are 3 ways to donate: 

a. Write a check for the desired amount directly to “Amherst County Social 
Services” – make sure to specify on the memo “Foster Families Gift 
Cards” 

b. Purchase Walmart gift cards in increments of $20 
c. Donate a cash amount, which will be used to purchase Walmart gift cards 

 
3. After you have made a pledge, you have until Thursday, April 18 to drop off 

donations. 
 

4. All donations are tax deductible and you will receive a receipt upon drop off.  
 

These donations will go DIRECTLY into the hands of 
foster families in Amherst County. 

 
 
Drop Off Location:  Amherst County Administration Building (2nd Street behind Food Lion) 

Community Development Office – Dylan Bishop 
    153 Washington Street 
    Amherst, VA 24521 
 
Mailing Address: Amherst County Community Development 
    Attn: Dylan Bishop 
    PO Box 390 
    Amherst, VA 24521 
    (please do NOT mail cash or gift cards) 
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